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Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome to our new Foundation students! 

It was a very exciting time in the Foundation rooms today! It was lovely seeing 

all the new students arriving dressed in their school uniforms eagerly looking 

forward to their first day of school. The Foundation students have settled in 

well and are working beautifully. 

The Year 3-6 swimming program has been very smooth. The feedback from the 

pool has been positive and the students are looking forward to the House 

Swimming Carnival at Aquarena on Wednesday 10 February 2021. This is 

always a fun day with the children racing against one another. There are events 

for swimmers and non-swimmers. 

Please remember: 

The school day begins at 9.00 am. It is important that students are at school and 

settled in their classrooms by 9.00 am. 

Also morning drop off should not be prior to 8.45 am. The playground is not 

supervised until 8.45 am and classrooms are open at that time. 

It is important that all students come to school refreshed and ready for their 

learning. Primary school aged students require 9 ï 11 hours sleep per night to 

maximise their learning potential, health and well being. 

Please be mindful of our students when driving to and from  school in the 

mornings and afternoons. There are clear traffic guidelines sign posted.  

PTO 



There should be no parking in the staff car parks. Common 

sense and care should be taken at all times. Our children are 

very precious! 

Friday 12 February from 6.00 pm ï 7.30 pm is our Gymbus picnic.  

All Foundation families and new families are welcome as well as 

the families of their Year 6 Buddies. 

Please bring a picnic dinner and picnic rug. This is an excellent 

opportunity for parents to meet and form lasting friendships. 

I am thrilled to welcome our tutors, Alison Tobler and Tara Gibbs, 

funded by the Department of 

Education and Training in the Tutor 

Learning Initiative. They will 

provide extra support for student 

learning throughout the school. Alison and Tara 

have been testing and assessing identified students and will send home letters to 

parents of the students that will be part of the program.  

Welcome to Samantha Johnstone (Year 3 Teacher)  

and Jacob Wright (Physical Education). 

 

We are working on re opening the canteen later this term and 

welcome Kirsten Fry who will be the manager. Please look out on 

Compass for a notice asking for canteen volunteers to assist. 

 

     Kind regards 

         Julie 



February 

Monday    8 Feb  Second Hand Uniform Sale (2:30pm - 3:30pm ) 

Wednesday 10 Feb Swimming Carnival Years 3-6. (Compass consent required) 

     8:15am - be at school 8:15am for the bus.  

Friday  12 Feb Foundation / Year 6 Gymbus picnic (6pm - 7:30pm on oval) 

Friday  19 Feb Chinese New Year (Students only assembly due to Covid) 

 

Monday  22 Feb Second Hand Uniform Sale (2:30pm - near office) 

Friday  26 Feb  Leadership Assembly (Year 6 guests attend only due to Covid) 

March 

Friday    5 Mar School Photos (order forms to coming home soon)  

Monday    8 Mar Labour Day Public Holiday 

April 

Thursday   1 Apr Last Day Term 1 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

SPORT AND PE 

Term 1 2021 Students: Thursday, 28 January 2021 Thursday, 1 April 2021 10weeks 

School Holidays Friday, 2 April 2021 Sunday, 18 April 2021   

Term 2 Monday, 19 April 2021 Friday, 25 June 2021 10 weeks 

School Holidays Saturday, 26 June 2021 Sunday, 11 July 2021   

Term 3 Monday, 12 July 2021 Friday, 17 September 2021 10 weeks 

School Holidays Saturday, 18 September 2021 Sunday, 3 October 2021   

Term 4 Monday, 4 October 2021 Friday, 17 December 2021 11 weeks 

2021/2022 School Holidays Saturday, 18 December 2021 Sunday, 30 January 2022   

Wednesday 10 Feb Swimming Carnival Years 3-6. (Compass consent required) 

Wednesday 17 Feb District Swimming (participating students) 

Thursday  25 Feb Summer Sport Round 1 for Years 5 and 6 

Monday    1 Mar  Division Swimming (participating students) 

р aŀǊŎƘ 

Sunsmart! 

Hats worn  



PE AND SPORTS - DONBURN SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

¶ Wednesday 10 February at Aquarena  

¶ Year 3 - 6 students. 

¶ 8:15am - arrive at school to catch the bus. 

¶ House colours may be worn, but please be Sunsmart. 

¶ Compass - mark off your childôs attendance and payment details. 

¶ We require parent/carer help for the day  

(8:45 am 12:30 pm) to help organise the children. 

¶ Volunteers must have a Working with Children Check  

Jacob  - PE and Sports Teacher 

The Victorian Government is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young 

people. As part of the Victorian Governmentôs commitment to implementing the recommendations 

of the Betrayal of Trust report, which found that more must be done to prevent and respond to 

child abuse in our community, there is a new regulatory landscape surrounding child safety, 

underpinned by the new PROTECT Child Safe Standards. 

At Donburn, we are confident that all Child Safe standards are being met and that all children are 

safe and cared for. In line with the Child Safe practices, all volunteers within the school, including 

parents who are assisting, must have a current Working with Children Check. This procedure is to 

ensure all children are safe.  

Last year getting a new working with children check went 100% digital meaning for people with 

the right identity proofing documents you don't need to go to the Post Office anymore. I'm not sure 

how much volunteering we'll be able to do this year, but I have included the link below for your 

reference. 

To obtain a Working with Children card please go to http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/  

Upon receiving your card please provide the office with a photocopy before commencing any 

work with children. 

For any more information please feel free to contact either Julie Hoskin - Principal  

or myself, Jarod Ryan - Assistant Principal - Child Safe Leader 

 

 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK / CHILD SAFE 



Arriving late to school can 

also mean that students miss 

out on activities designed to 

build connections with their 

peers, potentially impacting 

their social interactions and 

making connections with their 

classmates. 

1. Prepare your clothes the night before 

2. Prepare your school lunch the night before 

3. Prepare your school bag (readers, books, homework, drink bottle) 

4. Prepare by letting as much light as you can into your rooms 

5. Prepare by splashing some water on your face and playing your favourite music 

6. Prepare for bed by stopping screen time 30 minutes before sleep 

7. 6 to 12 years old, try to get 9-12 hours of sleep every night. 

Enjoy more time to prepare for class 

Students arriving to school with time to spare have the luxury of settling in, 

preparing their class materials and focusing their minds on the lessons to come.  

Students showing up to class in the middle of a lesson miss out on this natural 

transition period and may lose even more of the lesson as they scurry to settle into an 

academic focus. 

 

A MESSAGE FROM JAROD 

Lately we have been noticing more and more students arriving late to school. 

Punctuality is an important life skill, and our motto is óLearning for Livingô. 

Jarod Ryan - Assistant Principal 



 
 

https://donburn-vic.compass.education 

Donburn web site 

donburn.vic.edu.au 

and click on the 

COMPASS link. 

USING COMPASS 

ON A 

WEB BROWSER 

HINT: click on the 

+ to add Parent 
Approvals 

click save 

Tap on your childôs photo to 

access next screen. 

To let the school if your child is 

not attending school 

Install the 

COMPASS SCHOOL 
Click here          will take you  

to your web browser 

 

Give permissions and/or 

payments 

RECORDING ATTENDANCE THROUGH COMPASS APP 


